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Diary Dates 
Week 3  – Beginning Monday 1

st
 August 

Wednesday Mt Selwyn Skiing 

Week 4 – Beginning Monday 8th August 

Monday 
Mrs Levey : Business. 
Intelligence Training 

Tuesday Mt Selwyn Skiing 

Tuesday/Wednesday 
Mrs Levey: Focus on Reading 
Training 

Friday 
Mrs Levey: Visible Learning 
Training 

Week 5 – Beginning Monday 15
th

 August 

Tuesday Mt Selwyn Skiing 

Week 6 – Beginning Monday 22
nd

 August 
                       BOOK-WEEK 

Tuesday Save this date 

 

NAIDOC Day – Gadara 

At the end of last term, the students enjoyed a 
hugely successful day at Gadara to celebrate 
NAIDOC Day. Mrs Levey was very proud of the 
way Talbingo students participated in all activities 
without hesitation. 

Mt Selwyn Skiing 

On Tuesday 26th July 
students enjoyed a 
wonderful day skiing. The 
fresh thick snow were 
great conditions to get 
back on the skis and with 
over cast conditions we even had the excitement 
of snow flurries falling as they hit the slopes. 
Everyone remembered what they had learnt last 
season and we saw some wonderful progress in 
all groups. Claire went up on the big chair and 
skied all the way down, Mia managed to stay 
upright with confidence, the triple chair was used 
by all and group 3 learnt parallel turns. We are all 
looking forward to our next day on the slopes on 
Wednesday 3rd August. As we do need a little 
extra time booting up, we will need to leave by 
8.15am next Wednesday. Please have 
the children here promptly. Thank you. 

 

ALPSS Cultural Day – Humula 

On Wednesday 27th July we attended the Cultural 
Day at Humula. It was great to see all five ALPSS 
schools attend. The students enjoyed many 
activities that included Wood-burning, Aboriginal 
Games, learning about Aboriginal Artifacts, and 
even enjoyed a yummy Johnny Cake made form 
Wattle Flour on the way home. Everyone had a 
great day. 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Intern – Jess 

Dear students and parents of Talbingo Public 
School, my name is Jessica Dunn and I have the 
privilege of completing my nine week internship in 
your beautiful school. I am from Wagga Wagga 
where I attend Charles Sturt University and run a 
local singing school, ‘JDSS’. I look forward to 
getting to know you all throughout the term and 
intend to work closely with both staff and students 
to ensure my time here at Talbingo is both 
rewarding and enjoyable. 

Kind Regards, Jess. 

   We welcome Jess to our school community. 
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